
 

APRI took part in technical guidance on Methods Evaluation and Risk Assessment (MERA) by the 

Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) Indonesia. This activity was attended by Dr. Ayu Ervinia as Research 

and Executive Director of APRI for three days, on 14-17 March 2023 which was organized by MSC 

Indonesia together with MMAF. 


